20TH NOVEMBER 2023

NORLEY PRIMARY %=
SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

e
L al g I»
P o

Tl ] o
.

CHILDREN IN NEED
Thank you so much to those of you who contributed to our yg EE

collection for Children in Need on Friday. We raised a

L]
magnificent £113 and the children looked fabulous in their spots m _Ch'ldpen
and stripes. The School council felt that it was important that In Need
everyone understood the importance of supporting the charity

and they did a great job of organising some activities ahead of the
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Barry and Gary are living their best furry lives in their new two storey hutch. This was
bought with funds raised by year 6 during their enterprise challenge and Barry and Gary
agree that this was money well spent! The boys do have a few gaps in their social
calendars leading up to Christmas, so if you would like to take them for the weekend,
please contact the school office. They are very easy to look after and are sent with a
weekend cage and everything they need. We are also looking for a home for them for the

Christmas holidays........... they have promised to eat up any leftover sprouts!
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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Thank you so much to those of you who filled a shoebox of goodies for ‘Operation
Christmas child’. These were dropped off over the weekend and will be shipped all over
the world in the next few weeks and be delivered to children in need in time for

Christmas.
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VIOLIN CONCERT

Class 3 have been working hard practising their violins each week as a
group and they would be delighted if parents would join them for a
violin concert in the hall at 11am on 28th November. Thank you for
encouraging the children to practise at home, the progress they have

made is incredible.

ILLNESS AND SCHOOL

We appreciate that it can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child off
J \ school when they're unwell. The NHS has provided guidance for parents and
’ . 18 carers which can be found via the following link:
1 https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

PARENT PAY BALANCES

Thank you to those parents/carers who have already paid outstanding

balances on ParentPay. At the moment we have have lots of T
outstanding payments which makes it difficult to budget for future B

trips and events.

If you haven't already settled any outstanding balances, please could D E

you log into your account to arrange payment as soon as possible. If

you are having any difficulty paying off your balance, please speak to

Mrs Kelly or email the Office. We are happy to help.

SHOW AND TELL

Thank you to Sophie and Mrs Johnson for
bringing Chestnut the chicken into Class
2 for ‘show and tell'’ The children
enjoyed learning how to care for a
chicken and Chestnut enjoyed the

attention.
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On Friday 8th December we are holding a Whole School Carol Concert in the school hall at 9.30. The
choir and our talented musicians will be showcasing what they have been working on and would love you

to come and join us to sing some Christmas carols. Its a perfect way to get you in the Christmas spirit.

FLYERS

Attached to the newsletter are two flyers. One is an opportunity to purchase some tasks for your EIf on
the shelf this year whilst helping to raise money for the school and the other is some handy safety

information to keep your children safe online. Please have a look.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY v

¢ 28th November - Class 3 violin concert at 11am in the hall. Parents welcome

¢ 29th November - Christmas journey visit for year 2 (details on School Spider)

e 7th December - Christmas jumper Day (Wear a Christmas jumper for a donation)

¢ 8th December - Whole school Christmas carol concert at 9.30am in the hall, all welcome
¢ 11th December - Christmas plays at 2pm and 6pm

¢ 12th December - Christmas plays at 2pm and 6pm

¢ 13th December - Whole school visit to a pantomime (details on School Spider)

¢ 14th December - School Christmas lunch

¢ 15th December - Christingle in church - 10am, parents welcome

¢ 15th December - Break up for Christmas

PRAYERS

This week our prayers will be for anyone who maybe dealing with the

loss of a loved one.



